
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.171 
Released – 22 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 20 September 2022 requesting information regarding e-
scooter and cycling admissions. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide me with information to the below 
questions regarding the number of people treated in your accident and emergency 
departments for injuries related to cycling or e-scooter accidents.  
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not operate any accident and 
emergency departments; therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 
 


